







YEAR 3 EXCURSION TO THE WETLANDS

Last week Year 3 went on an excursion to the Harrington Park Wetlands.

It was a great experience for all students, and allowed us to see first-hand a wetland ecosystem. There was an abundance of wildlife, including many different types of birds. Students were able to participate in a variety of activities to consolidate the learning that has taken place throughout the term.

We were fortunate to be blessed with great weather, and some lovely parent helpers.

Mr Robert Sheahan

Stage 2 Assistant Coordinator- Year 3S